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Byron, Illinois  

�

www.saintmaryinbyron.org |815�234�7431| secretary@saintmaryinbyron.org �

www.facebook.com/

stmarybyron/ 

Fr. Richard Rosinski,  Pastor 

Thomas Petit, Deacon   

226 E. Second Street   

PO Box 1070  

Byron, Illinois 61010-1070 

Phone: (815) 234-7431   

Fax: (815) 234-2133     

Sacramental Emergencies 

815-406-8193 

Email–

richr@saintmaryinbyron.org 

(Need an Appointment With Fr Rich) 

 

Mass Times 

Weekend: Saturday   5PM 

Sunday  8:00AM & 10:45AM  

Weekday Mass 

Tues, Wed , Thurs, Friday: 7:30AM 

Holy Day  See Bulletin  

Fridays 8�8:30am �

Saturday 3:30�4:30pm �

�https://flocknote.com/smbyron  

 

 
Parish Office �

226 E 2nd St | PO Box 1070 | Byron, IL 61010�

(815) 234.7431 �

Mon�Thurs 8am�4pm (closed 12�1) lunch  Fri 8�12pm�

ST Vincent de Paul � Helpline �

815�406�8368�

Fridays 8�9am �



 

Tuesday 1/11  7:30am  

No Mass  

 Wednesday  1/12  7:30am 

No Mass  

Thursday  1/13   7:30am 

No Mass  

Friday   1/14    7:30am 

No Mass, Adoration Or Confessions  

 Saturday  1/15  5pm   

Special Intention for SVDP Benefactors /  

SVDP  

Sunday   1/16 

8am    Doris Vogel  † Family  

10:45am   For the People  

Please Pray for those who need our 

Prayers 

 

All those on our Prayer List  

All those who have asked for Prayers  

For those who have died 

Arlene Arduini, sister of MaryJane Billeter  

Matt Toohey, husband of Karen  

 

For all teachers, aids, and support staff  

 

* For all those who are homebound, and  

In a nursing home, and unable to attend Mass  

 

*For all those who are having surgery 

 

*Please pray for our First  

Responders; Police, Fire and  

Paramedics and all our Civil Servants.  

All those serving to Protect us  Doctors & 

Nurses all those on our prayer list and all 

those  

serving in the Military and   

their families  

our priest, and all priests. 

 

Please Pray For Vocations  

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  

 This weekend the Church in her prayer concludes the holy 

season of Christmas with the Feast of the Baptism of the 

Lord. Even though many of us have put away our trees and 

lights, our decorations, and poinsettias; the spirit of Christ-

mas should continue to guide and shape our lives. Even 

though we have packed away the Christmas lights for another year, their sym-

bolism continues to call us to remember what the prophet Isaiah spoke; “the 

Lord (is) a light for the nations, to open the eyes of the blind, to bring out pris-

oners from confinement, and from the dungeon, those who live in darkness.” 

This truth about Christ being a light in our lives has been visually before our 

eyes this whole season with all the Christmas lights that have brighten our 

homes and our neighborhoods. With out these reminders shining out in the 

darkness, will we remember this promise of the Lord? 

 Many years ago, a wise priest taught me that one way to continue to remind 

myself about the brightness and giving spirit of Christmas existing all year 

round was to leave a small bit of Christmas up in my home. I like to leave two 

ornaments in my living room all year. Every time I see them, I am reminded of 

Christmas, its promise, and its hope. You might choose to leave a Christmas 

picture, decoration, ornament, or the small Jesus from your nativity scene as a 

reminder. Something that would remind you in February, May, or October 

that God became Flesh and made his dwelling with us and that every day of 

the year we are invited to remember and rejoice that God is with us, Emmanu-

el.  

Peace always, 

Fr. Rich 

Mass is Streamed LIVE @8am 

Can watch  replay of Mass at  

anytime.  

https://stmarylive.com 

YouTube Saint Mary  

January 9:�The Baptism of the Lord�

After Jesus was baptized, he saw the Spirit of God descending 

like a dove and a voice was heard “This is my beloved Son, 

with whom I am well pleased.” As we give to the poor, we also 

can hear these same words.�

As you help those who are suffering, know in your 

heart the truth of the words “you are my beloved 

with whom I am well pleased.”�

 SVDP Helpline 815-406-8368 

2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time  



 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 

 

Being with you through this holy season of Christmas, my first Christmas as a 

priest, was such a gift for me and I am grateful to our Father for each of you who 

made it a special time. 

 

A friend recently asked me if I wish I had spent my three-week break from classes 

just around home and family. I replied that I had. Thank you for continuing to 

make this parish feel like home for me. I also added to my friend that being back here at the parish was very renewing for 

me in my young priesthood. It can be easy while studying to feel like nothing has really changed from what I’ve done my 

whole time in seminary: I still go to school, I still live in community, I still pray. There aren’t many opportunities for pas-

toral ministry and offering the holy sacrifice of the Mass with a couple buddies celebrating with me is definitely not the 

same as offering it with a congregation of the faithful. Being here at St. Mary’s and getting to pray with you and interact 

before/after Mass to catch up has reminded and renewed me in what I am about: that I am a priest and so I am given for 

you, God’s beloved people, after the heart of our newborn Lord. While I am a priest and share in that gift wherever I am 

and whatever I do, you have reminded me this break that the priesthood is most fully lived and enjoyed when it is at the 

service of the faithful, building you up as the beloved sons and daughters of our Father that you are. 

 

September-December was one thing, but January-late June/July is quite a bit longer of a break you get from me! My ex-

ams won’t finish up until late June and then I will return to St. Mary’s sometime shortly thereafter (assuming Fr. Rich 

doesn’t change the locks on me!). Please know of my prayers for you while I’m away; I try to remember to offer Mass for 

the people of the parish once a week. Please keep me in your prayers, too. Summer can’t come soon enough! Until then, 

let’s together keep our eyes fixed in attentive adoration on the Word-made-flesh lying in the dirty straw of a manger, 

humbly and vulnerably reminding us that, no matter where we find ourselves, there is no darkness too deep to quell His 

desire to come to each of us and make us new – if only we let Him. Jesus is truly Emmanuel, God-with-us, even right here 

and now. 

 

God bless you, 

Fr. James Linkenheld 



 

�

Eubanks Family   

Richard Hamas 

Katherine Boos 

John Hess 

Nora Skurski 

Kathy Schramer 

Ani Muldowney  

Keith Grennan  

Sarah Mandzen 

Kathy Rudy  

Carol Stein 

Kevin R 

Ed Philipps  

Jean Wolfe 

Joan Hanlin  

Jean Dickman  

Diane Eubanks  

William Gorski 

Al Thibodeau  

Barb Johnson  

Linda Ross  

 

 

WE ARE A STEWARDSHIP PARISH�

12/19/21� Envelopes      3669.00�

                    On�Line �        1992.00   �

�

12/26/21   Envelopes   2524.50�

                    On�Line       2257.00  �

�

1/2/22        Envelopes   2678.00�

                    On�Line       3545.00�

�

Solemnity of Mary            534.00�

Christmas  To date     13,948.00�

 

All our friends at Generations at Neighbors 

Jane Pearson, mother of Jake Billeter  

Bill Philipps, brother of Ed Philipps  

Walter Monk, son in law of Ed Phillips 

Ryan Collins, cousin of Ralph & J Larson  

Christina Carmona, mother of Bernie Gleiter  

—Military 

Jonah Pearson 

Austin Elzen 

Chipper Kruse 

Mark Miller 

Michael Criscione    

 �

Stephanie Schermerhorn CRE 

stephanie@saintmaryinbyron.org   

January 9, 23, 30 

9:15-10:30am 

 

The Baptism of Our Lord 

“John answered them all, ‘I baptize you with water; but he who is mightier than I is 

coming…he will baptize you with the Holy Spirit... ’” (Luke 3:16) 

The Catholic Catechism states that “Jesus’ immersion in the water is a sign for 

all human beings of the need to die to themselves to do God’s will.”  In other words, 

as baptized Catholics there is only one gift that we need to give to Jesus 

– the gift of ourselves.  Surrender yourself to God, place your trust in 

Him and allow the Holy Spirit to work through you for the greater glory 

of God.  
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Adult Choir– TBA  

Knights of Columbus  Tuesday 2/1/22,  7:30pm  

SVdP Society    1/20/22 8:30am   

Prayer Shawl Ministry    Tues 1/18/22 8:00am  

Adoration– Fridays 8-9am  No adoration 1/14 

Youth Group Sunday 1/9/22 6-pm 

Rosary January 22 Noon outside Rt 2  

All Seminarians & Sister 

Sister Lydia Marie 

Sister Mary Ley 

Deacon Nate Pacer  

Safe travels to  Fr James Linkenheld.   

Please keep him in your prayers for a 

safe flight home to Rome.   

 

Rev James Linkenheld�

PNAC/Casa Santa Maria �

Via dell”Umilta 30�

Rome, RM Italy 00187�



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Iris Nielson  brought 

Baby Jesus into the 

manger on Christmas 

Eve Mass  

Wednesday, January 26 

5:30PM  

St Mary, Byron  

Saturday January 22 / Noon  

In defense of unborn babies 

and the practice of abortion. 



			   For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com		 St. Mary, Byron, IL	 A 4C 01-0728
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The Community Bank for you.

Member FDIC

 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS
Father Paul Kunkel Council No. 4739

Faith, Family, Fraternity

GRAND KNIGHT 
JEFF JACKSON

815-222-8686

811 2nd Street 
Byron IL 

815-234-2511

 
• Deli 

• Bakery  
• Floral

(815) 234-2311
201 W. Blackhawk Dr. • Byron

There’s Comfort in Olson’s.

 
 

815.963.6521 • www.olsonfh.com

Jim Weber  
Funeral Director 
Parishioner

of Byron

Since 1964 
(815) 234-8405

Justin Bonvallet, DMD, FICOI 
Anna Bonvallet, DMD
132 North Walnut Street 

Byron, IL 61010
www.ByronDentist.com 

815-234-4211

FRITZ’S WOODEN 
NICKEL RESTAURANT

208 N. Walnut St. 
Stillman Valley,  IL

815-645-9828

Merlin’s Greenhouse & Flowers 
and  

The Other Side Boutique
 

(815) 732-2969
 

300 Mix Street 
Oregon, IL 61061

www.merlinsgreenhouseandflowers.com

DESIGN • BUILD • MAINTENANCE

815-234-5208

Byron, IL
festelandscaping@gmail.com

JEFFREY FESTE

    
We Deliver 
 to Byron

402 W Roosevelt Rd, Stillman Valley 

815-645-1100 
www.larosaspizzaandpasta.com

JEANETTE HEESAKER, CPA
Masters, in Bus. Admin.  

& Finance 
Cert. Managerial C.P.A. 

Accounting & Tax Services 
Bus./Individual/Partnership

132 W. 2nd St., Byron 
234-8100

St. Vincent de Paul 
Saint Mary Parish

815.406.8368

Contact Jeff Hansen to place an 
ad today! jhansen@4LPi.com 

or (800) 950-9952 x2683

COSTA’SCOSTA’S
Ri storanteR i s torante
COSTA’SCOSTA’S
Ri storanteR i s torante

CATERING 

AVAILABLE

SLOT  

MACHINES 
AVAILABLE

234-4707

133 E. BLACKHAWK RT2, BYRON

Donovan L. MerrimanDonovan L. Merriman
Interior/Exterior Interior/Exterior 

Tuckpointing Tuckpointing 

Chimney Repair Chimney Repair 

Plastering Plastering 

Stonework Stonework 

Stucco Stucco 

EIFSEIFS

815-761-9327 815-761-9327 
Our pride is in our work!Our pride is in our work!

815.234.5625
noruptrenchinginc.com

C & A Tire Service
New Tires

Most Major Brands
Wheel Balancing
Flat Tire Repairs

Alejandro Juarez - Owner Tire Technician

Carmen Silva - Co-owner

(630) 586-7038
416 N Peru St • Byron • Se habla Espanol

Mon-Fri 9am-6pm, Sat 9am-2pm

Save
BIG!

Chris Criddle 
Financial Representative

103 Grant Street, Byron

T 815.234.2886  M 815.289.9885

chris.criddle@countryfinancial.com

AUTO | HOME | LIFE | BUSINESS | RETIREMENT

 
1954 Gateway Center Dr 

Belvidere 
(815) 544-7400

PRIMARY CARE


